
 

De : Haifa Elias [mailto:helias@holyfamilyhospital-bethlehem.org]  

Envoyé : mercredi 18 février 2015 09:18 

À : ferrua_robert@monaco.mc 

Cc : djacqmin@holyfamilyhospital-bethlehem.org 

Objet : Confirmation of receiving donation 

  

Dear friends at Caritas Monaco, 

  

Thank you for your donations to our hospital, your contributions are greatly appreciated. Kindly 

find attached the receipt showing that we have received your donation and the bank transfer details. 

Please note that we have received in our account in Bank of Palestine the amount of 1482 Euros 

after deducting  18 Euros bank charges. 

  

Best Regards 

  

  

Haifa Hadweh Elias 

Accountant 

Holy Family Hospital 

Tel : 02 2741151 Ext 8122 

Bethlehem 

  
  

  
 






